
 

Newsletter - Week 7 Term 1 

Elizabeth South Primary School 

Friday 18th March,  2022 

In this edition: 

ω Diary Dates 

ω Learning News B9 

ω Young Leaders Conference  

ω March Birthdays 



ω 2022 House Captains  

ω Kitchen/Garden Program  

ω Library News 

ω Seesaw 

ω Cricket Blast 

ω School Card 

ω Savers Plus 

ω Road Safety 

Diary Dates 

Jump Rope For Heart - 18th & 25th March (8.50-9.05am) 

Harmony Day - Thursday 24th March  

Jump Rope For Heart - 1st, 8th & 14th April (8.50-9.05am) 



Learning News B9 

 

In B9 we have been learning about all the different feelings that people can have. We have learnt to look 

at peopleΩs faces to work out how they are feeling. Somebodies eyes, eyebrows and mouth can show us 

how they are feeling. Sometimes when feelings are big they make our bodies feel different. We drew 

around one of the students and then recorded all the places in our body that we might feel those big 

feelings. Some of the ones we thought of were clenched fists, a yelling voice and stomping feet for feeling 

angry. The butterflies in the tummy were for feeling scared or worried. We have also learnt about what 

we can do at school if we have big feelings. We have learnt about the different zones that people can be 

in. The green zone is when you are calm and ready for learning. The blue, yellow and red zones are not 

good zones to learn in so we have talked about ways to get back to the green learning zone. We have 

each made a zones plan which can help us get back to the green zone. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Young Leaders Conference 

Our newly appointed school Captains (Ruth and Fiona) and Vice Captains (Keanu and Mohammad) were 

invited to attend the Australian Youth Leadership Academies Conference called Dream and Lead on 

Thursday the 10th of March. With Mr Thomas, they made their way into the city where they listen to 

inspiring young leaders talk about their life experiences as a young leader and the positive impact they 

had and continue to have within their community. In addition, they connected with other young leaders 

from other schools and put together an action plan to address certain issues and to begin to have a 

positive impact within their school community.  



 

 



 

 



 

Birthdays  - March 

Jayden         Logan          Summer          Irfan 

Imogene     Asher           Thomas           Declan 

Josh             Jessica          Mary Ann              



 

 

2022 School House Captains 

School Captain - Ruth, Fiona  

School Vice Captain - Keanu, Mohammad  

Penfold House Captain - Fiona, Emily, James, Tamikah  



Manston House Captain - Priya, Denis, Krystal, Mathew  

Goodman House Captain - Ruth, Keanu, Kiara, Phillomene  

 

 

 



 

Kitchen/Garden Program  

 

1 - Winner of our Scarecrow competition  



 

2 - B9 Mrs Walsh's class  - CONGRATULATIONS!!!! 



 



 

 



 




